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KCCLA hosts various Korean ‘Seollal’ Events in Socal 

 

 
 

▲ 2023 San Diego Lunar New Year Event 
 

▶Event Info:  

[San Diego Library Korean American Heritage Celebration] 

 Saturday, February 3rd, 2024 at noon ~ 3:00 pm 

[Valley Lunar New Year Celebration] 

 Sunday, February 4th, 2024 at 10:00 am ~ 1:00 pm 

▶Presenters: KCCLA, City of Los Angeles, San Diego Public Library  

▶For more info : 323-936-7141 kelly@kccla.org 
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Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles (Director Sangwon Jung) is organizing events to celebrate the 

Lunar New Year and introduce Korean 'Seollal' culture to various communities in Southern California. 

 

[San Diego Library Korean American Heritage Celebration] 

 - Date & Time: Saturday, February 3rd, 2024 at noon ~ 3:00 pm 

 - Location: San Diego Public Library (330 Park Blvd., San Diego, CA 92101) 

KCCLA (Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles) and San Diego Central Library will host the Lunar 

New Year event at the library's auditorium and outdoor courtyard. The event will feature 

traditional Korean performances such as folk dances, traditional music, and games like 

Tuho (arrow throwing) and Jegichagi (shuttlecock kicking). There will also be Hanbok 

(traditional Korean clothing) experiences and traditional Korean crafts for children. 

 

[Valley Lunar New Year Celebration] 

 - Date & Time: Sunday, February 4th, 2024 at 10:00 am ~ 1:00 pm 

 - Location: Northridge Park (10058 Reseda Blvd, Northridge, CA) 

The second annual Valley Lunar New Year Celebration, co-hosted by Councilmember John 

Lee's LA District Office (LA District 12), will feature traditional Korean performances 

including fan dances and traditional games such as Tuho and Jegi-chagi. There will also 

be storytelling sessions and Hanbok experiences for children. 

 

Director Sangwon Jung said, "We have prepared diverse cultural events to allow people in 

LA and San Diego to experience and enjoy Korean 'Seollal' traditions. Through these events, 

we hope that many local residents will reflect on the meaning of our Seollal holiday and 

share hopes for the new year together." 

 

All events are free, and for inquiries or more information, please contact 323-936-7141. 


